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SeabrookNPEm Resource

From: Cliche, Richard [Richard.Cliche@fpl.com]
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 11:32 AM
To: Cunanan, Arthur
Cc: Plasse, Richard
Subject: Seabrook Station OE RAI response letter
Attachments: SBK-L-12001.pdf

Arthur, 
Attached, is an advance copy of Seabrook's response to the OE RAIs. 
 
 
Rick Cliche 
License Renewal Project Manager 
Seabrook Station 
richard.cliche@fpl.com 
Desk:  (603) 773-7003 
Fax:     (603) 773-7995 
Cell:     (603) 765-6358 
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